
Dear Parents and Carers,    

 

Whilst I know that the school has been closed to the majority of our children, we have still been busy this week as a school community…. 

Particularly Hector! 

 

Thank you so much for emailing and tweeting the news of the wonderful things you have been doing at home.  It helps myself and the staff 

feel that we are still in contact with you in these challenging times.   

 

We have loved taking part in the Joe Wicks workout sessions every morning…. Andy Ray… have you recovered yet…?  We were desperate 

for a shout-out and are hoping we may get one next week.  Keep tuning in and working out! 

 

Huge thanks for all the lovely messages and kind words you have sent in and thoughtful gestures – it felt like Christmas when I discovered 

two bottles of hand sanitizer outside on the school steps and you saw Hector with a bottle of wine earlier in the week.   

 

Kathy and Freddie – your cake was absolutely delicious this morning (it would have been rude not to have some!). 

 

Hector has been so busy and he’s begged me to make this week’s episode of Highlights dedicated to him – so, here are Hector’s Highlights 

in photos… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do continue to take care of yourselves and your families and stay safe and well.  We’re always on the end of an email to help in any way we 

can.   Have a lovely weekend with your families. 

 

 

 

Karen Edwards 

Headteacher  

The Heights Primary School  
82 Gosbrook Road  

Caversham  

Reading RG4 8BH  

Tel: 0118 357 0123  

Email: 

info@theheightsprimary.co.uk  

Headteacher: Mrs Karen Edwards 

THE HEIGHTS HECTOR’s 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Achieving Success Promoting Individual 

Responsibility and Excellence 

27th March 2020 – Issue 218 
 
 
 

 


